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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #16-1425   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: December 6, 2016 
 
TITLE: Resolution Appointing Three City of Fort Lauderdale Citizen 

Representatives to the Broward County Aviation Department Part 150 
Noise Study Update Committees 

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission adopt a resolution appointing two citizen 
representatives to the Broward County Aviation Department Part 150 Noise Update 
Technical Advisory Committee and one additional citizen representative to the Study 
Coordination Committee.   
 
Background 
Broward County Aviation Department (BCAD) is undertaking a Part 150 Airport Noise 
Compatibility Planning Study Update to evaluate opportunities to improve the 
compatibility of the Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport (FLL) with 
surrounding communities.  
 
BCAD has reached out to each local jurisdiction having land use authority within the 
Noise Exposure Map (NEM) study area to solicit representatives to serve on the Part 
150 Technical Advisory Committee (TAC). In addition, a representative is also being 
solicited to serve on the Study Coordination Committee (SCC).  
 
The role of the TAC representatives is advisory in nature to provide technical input on 
the Part 150 Study and for the designated representative to report related information 
back to the entity being represented. The purpose of the SCC representative is to 
disseminate and share information from the Part 150 Study process to the local entity 
being represented. 
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At the November 1, 2016 Commission Meeting, the Commission appointed Ms. 
Angelina Pluzhnyk Evans to the SCC (Exhibit 1); however, Ms. Evans prefers to serve 
on the TAC. Ms. Angelina Pluzhnyk Evans of the Lauderdale Isles Civic Improvement 
Association and Mr. Ed Rebholz of the Aviation Advisory Board have been selected to 
serve on the TAC. Therefore, one more citizen representative will have to be selected 
and appointed to the SCC to replace Ms. Pluzhnyk Evans on the SCC. In addition to 
these appointed committee members, there will be a Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport 
staff member participating as an observer on both the Technical Advisory Committee 
and the Study Coordination Committee. 
 
Resource Impact  
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action 
 
Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Business Development Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing:  

 Goal 7: Be a well-positioned City within the global economic and tourism markets 
of the South Florida region, leveraging our airports, port, and rail connections.  

 Objective 4: Deliver best-in-class regional general aviation airport amenities and 
services to domestic and international.  

 Initiative 1: Examine the highest and best use of airport property to stimulate 
economic development and create jobs. 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Prosperous 
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 - Resolution 16-194 
Exhibit 2 - Resolution 
 

 
Prepared by:  Rufus A. James, Transportation and Mobility 
  
Department Director:   Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility 


